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PUBLIC NOTICE OF HEARING ON TRANSFER OF FUNDS 

  
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF COMMUNITY CONSOLIDATED 

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 59, COOK COUNTY, ILLINOIS 
 
  

The Board of Education of Community Consolidated School District No.          
59 will conduct a public hearing on June 25, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at the               
District Office, 2123 South Arlington Heights Road, Arlington Heights,         
Illinois. The purpose of the hearing is to obtain public input on the             
proposed transfer of $5,000,000 from the Education Fund to the          
Operations and Maintenance Fund. Questions should be directed to the          
School District’s Chief School Business Official, Ms. Vickie Nissen, at          
(847) 593-4339. 
 
 
 ​DATED​ this ​18th​ ​day of ​June, 2018​  ​Arlington Heights, Illinois. 
  
 
  
Janice Krinsky 
President, Board of Education 
 
Dr. Tim Burns 
Secretary, Board of Education 
 
 
 
Copies to: News media as requested  

 


